
Your Seventh Tradition Contribution Helps 
Carry the Message to our Online Groups 

District 14 provides the essential two-way communication link 

between GSRs representing online groups and Area 12 

(Delaware). Through the District Committee Member (DCM), the 

online groups’ collective conscience is communicated to the 

Area. This helps to ensure your online group has a voice in the 

General Service Structure. 

 
District 14 is fully supported by the voluntary Seventh Tradition 

contributions of the groups it serves.  

 
Please consider adding District 14 to your group or individual 

contributions.  

Two Ways You Can Send Your Contributions 

Contribute by Check 

 Make checks payable to District 14 and mail to 
PO Box 1304, Bear, DE 19701 

Contribute through Stripe 

 Scan the QR Code to the right, or open this link. 
 
In keeping with A.A.’s Seventh Tradition of self-support, we can 

only accept contributions from A.A. members. 

 

If you have any questions, or wish to inquire about other ways you 

can send your Seventh Tradition contributions, please send an 

email to dcm14@delawareaa.org. 

https://buy.stripe.com/5kA2aA7WDcFl3yU000
mailto:dcm14@delawareaa.org

